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Hi

I would like to register my strong support in favour of the building of the Lidl store on the
former spotted cow site. 
I think it would benefit the area a lot. It would create more jobs, and give people more
choice of shops. There are a lot of older and disabled people in the area who would like
more than one shop to choose from. As for the fact that an aldi is being built down the road
that is no good to the people who are unable to walk so far (the older and the disabled
people). 
It won’t have a negative effect on Sainsbury’s, many people will still shop there, there are
things people will still have to go there for and it will keep people in the local area. 
Traffic won’t be much worse and I believe they have even said parents can park there
whilst waiting. Much better than having cars parked on the main road pulling out and
doing u turns in busy traffic. 

Thank you for your time.




